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Dear GCA parents and carers,

Dear GCA families, 

It has been another busy fun filled week.
The Year 6 children have had a
wonderful week in France - I bet they
cannot wait to tell you all about it. I have
loved seeing the updates and photos on
Dojo. 

Parking request
It has been bought to my attention that
a number of parents are driving into the  
school carpark in the morning. After the
Easter holidays we will be starting a
system where you will need a permit
from school if it has been agreed you
are able to park in school or a displayed
disabled badge. It is important we all
follow this and there will be staff
checking that only those authorised to
drive into the school carpark are. We
thank you in advance for your
understanding and support with this. 

 

18th - 22nd March - Year 6 France trip

PTA disco - 26th March

28th March - Last day of term, school ends
at 2pm. 

Monday 15th April - Children return to school

Week beginning 13th May - Year 6 SATS
week

Save the date - Friday 14th June - Fathers
Day Breakfast. 

Dates for your diary



Easter Menu lunch change
On Tuesday 26th there will be a
change of menu, to celebrate
Easter. The options are as follows: 
Mains: Minced lamb cobbler or
Toady veggie banger
Sides: New potatoes, honey roasted
vegetables, steamed cabbage and
gravy.
Dessert: A hot cross bun or carrot
cake

End of term collection
Please note term ends at 2pm on
Thursday for all pupils. 

Best wishes

Mrs Ruck

This weeks attendance

Whole school - 91.24% 

Year 1 - 88.38%

Year 2 - 86.01% 

Year 3 - 96.3%

Year 4 - 94.44%

Year 5 - 95.29%

Year 6 - 

Attendance matters
On time, everyday,

This is the GCA way. 


